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March 6, 1998

Randy Miller
Corporate Safety Manager
Adesa Auctions Indianapolis
2950 E. Main Street
Plainfield,IN 46168

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED NOVEMBER 21,1997

Dear Mr. Miller:

This acknowledges receipt of your letters dated December 21,1997 and March 3,1998, in
response to our letter dated November 21,1997, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and have no further
questions at this time.

Sincerely,

/s/ R. J. Caniano
|

Cynthia D. Pederson, Director
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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